
Feb. 7, 1968 

Mr. Arnold Weiss 
200 W. 86 St. 
N.Y., N.Y. 10024 

Dear Arnold: 

I was very pleasantly surprised by the 
cigars that I found on my desk yesterday. 
Thank you so much. 

You may be sure that my appreciation will 
not vanish as quickly as the smoke from 
your gift. 

Best regards. 

8 Sincerely yours, 

RABBI NORMAN LAMM 

RNL/fz


